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OTTAWA, Ontario
K1A 0G2

May 20, 1993

Mr. J. Blair Seaborn

Dear Mr. Seaborn:

We refer to your informal access request, conveyed to us
through Ken Brown, for certain specified documents relating to
Vietnam from the 1966-7 period. The department has completed its

review of these documents. They are listed in Annex A to this
letter. Those marked "R" are released and copies enclosed with
this letter. Those marked "E" have been exempted from release

under the sections of the Access to Information Act indicated. The
three documents marked "*" have also been exempted from release as
they contain information we would not wish to release without the
consent of the relevant United States authorities. A copy of the
exemptions under the Act is attached for ease of reference.

Yours sincerely,

s P00
Ian Mundell
Coordinator

Access to Information
and Privacy




